## Einhorn Barbarito Supports The Valleyview Middle School Mock Trial For The 7th Consecutive Year

On November 14th for the seventh consecutive year, Einhorn Barbarito announced the firm's sponsorship and mentorship of the Valleyview Middle School's Mock Trial Club. At a recent Township of Denville Board of Education meeting, Theodore E.B. Einhorn, Esq. founding member of Einhorn Barbarito and Partner Timothy J. Ford Esq., the attorney mentor to the students throughout the year, presented a check to the Denville Board of Education. The donation covers the cost of the students to participate in the Mock Trial Club. The Valleyview Middle School Mock Trial will take place in June 2017.

Law firm supports local middle school mock trial club